
RESPONSE 1 

As I don't work Woolacombe ranks it would be wrong for me to comment 

RESPONSE 2 

Hi, 

I think option 3 with a 4pm to 6am time would be best suited, 

all loading will be finished by then and people will start to leave the village around that time 
in peak season. 

I think it could be open all year round at those times without affecting other trades 

Thank you for this. 

 

RESPONSE 3 

 

Option 2 I believe would work best. However, 4 bays may be too much for Woolacombe as 

most work is done on the phone, so pickups are everywhere. Maybe just 2 taxi bays a 

loading bay and a disabled spot?  

 

RESPONSE 4 

Good afternoon  

Although I do not use the taxi rank in Woolacombe, the best option for everyone would be 

option 5.... but 24 hours. 

The road is one way and very wide so can accommodate taxi's in rank parked on the right, A 

bus stopped on the bus stop on the left, with still enough room for another vehicle the size of 

a bus to pass between them. 

 

RESPONSE 5 

I am very pleased to hear of the consultation regarding Woolacombe taxi ranks 

As a driver working in Woolacombe I have been asking for a Taxi rank outside 

The red barn ever since the rank on the other side of Barton road was removed. 

The rank on the esplanade to compensate for it's removal has never been satisfactory' 

& is infact unsafe on two grounds; 

The pavement is in disrepair & uneven. 

For 50% of the pickups the taxi is facing thr wrong way requiring a "u" turn to be made 

close to busy junction. 



For both thease reasons the Esplanade rank is in fact dangerous & should be removed. 

The new proposed 4 bay rank outside The red barn should replace it. 

The existing rank on Barton road by the chip shop shouod be retained & should be 

available from 1800 to 0600 

So I support your proposal # 3. 

 

RESPONSE 6 

Good afternoon, 
 
Sorry I did not get the first email that I was sent My option would be 
 
3. Remove rank on the Esplanade, place new 4 bay 24 hour rank outside of the Red Barn 
(Barton Road), retain existing rank on Barton Road but amend its timing from 10pm - 6am to 
4pm - 5am Now there’s no night club in Barton rd it would be of better use as a useable rank 
for disabled people who can’t walk to the red barn rank. 
 
If there’s anything else you need please email me 
 
RESPONSE 7 

 

I'd like to vote number 4 

RESPONSE 8 

 
Dear Team, 
 
Thank you for seeking my thoughts, but I do not use any of the taxi ranks, so have little, if 
any, constructive comments that would assist. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 

 

 


